
Brisbane 

Park   

Infant School 
Our value of the 

month is Honesty                                                        

Milk is available free to all U5s 
and children entitled to free 
school meals. Milk can also be 
ordered and paid for using Cool 
Milk.  Website: 
www.coolmilk.com/parents 

 

PE DAYS  
Remember to wear your PE kit on the 
day of PE, with your hoodie or school 
jumper, joggers, leggings or shorts if 
warm and a t-shirt.  Hoodies with the 
school logo can be bought from  
Identity. Please remove any jewellery. 

 Mon Tues  Wed Thurs Fri 

Rec PE    PE 

Y1 PE   PE  

Y2    PE PE 

To order the class photographs 

online Login to 

www.anthonywrightstudios.co.uk 

Enter access code for your child’s 

class 

Snowy 

Owls –  

code 

238218-

25815-3 

 

Boo-

book 

Owls –  

code 

238218-

93355-1 

 

 

Elf 

Owls – 

code 

238218-

22984-1 

 

 

Eagle 
Owls – 

code 

238218-

52369-1 

 

 

Tawny 

Owls – 

code 

238218-

15192-1 

 
 

Alternatively you can order 
through the school office £10.00 

per photograph 

School Dates 
Break up for Christmas- 

Tuesday 20th December at 
1.05pm 

Return to school Wednesday 
4th January 2023 

February Half Term—  
week off Monday 20th February 

Return to school  
Monday 27th February 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Sponsored Scooter 

event we made a huge amount of money £1,617.50! 

Thank you to all our children for taking part and to all our 

families for the sponsors. We cannot thank you enough. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Children in Need—Friday 18th November please donate through 

Parentpay, children can wear Pudsey PJS or Pudsey clothes 

Our Christmas plays will be on Wednesday 14th and  

Thursday 15th December 

We shall be holding a Christmas Event this 

year on Friday 16th December at 2pm.  
Children are invited to make a Gonk at 

home with a parent/family member/  

guardian, there will be Christmas Trees 

decorated by local companies in  

Barrow and a Christmas Raffle 

November 

Newsletter 

ON MONDAY 31ST OCTOBER WE WILL NOT BE DRESSING UP 
FOR HALLOWEEN DUE TO TWO OF OUR YEAR GROUPS  

HAVING PE, SO PE KITS AND SCHOOL UNIFORM AS NORMAL 

Just some 

of our 

Scarecrows 

from the 

Scarecrow 
Festival 

http://www.anthonywrightstudios.co.uk

